

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Bonneygrove PTA is excited to announce that we're running a **sponsored reading event** from 16<sup>th</sup> February to 7<sup>th</sup> March 2024.

The children will bring home a Bingo Grid and a Sponsorship Form by Friday 16<sup>th</sup> February.

The children can choose whatever they want to read and younger children can join in by having books read to them and sharing books with family members. Since ability will vary from child to child, we are asking you as parents and carers to decide when your child has achieved each of the squares. They are not being assessed but encouraged to read for fun!

## Please can you:

- help your child to find suitable things to read and help them to complete the bingo grid.
- help your child find sponsors among friends and family and record any pledges on the sponsorship form.
- bring the grid, sponsorship form plus the sponsorship money back into school by Thursday 7th of March.

Each child who has completed a 'full house' will be entered into a draw where they will be in with a chance of winning a book token (one per year) so please ensure you add your child's name and class to the bingo grid.

In addition to the prizes given to the children, the class who has raised the most money will have a donation of £100 to spend on something the teacher and children choose for their classroom so please ensure you add your child's class name to the sponsorship form

We will announce all winners on 11th March 2024.

All profits will go to Bonneygrove PTA to support our children at school.